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Thank you moms for helping out on Picture Day.   
These gals helped make our picture day run smoothly  

and made sure all of our kids looked their “picture” best! 
 

Malena Pierson       Evan Orwin    
Ann Snipes      Cynthia Whitediemand 

2022 FALL FUNDRAISER  

DASH-FOR-CASH  

Friday, Sept. 16th  Kick-Off  Assembly (packets will be coming home). 

Sept. 16th—Oct. 13th  Student’s collect pledges 

Friday, Oct.  7th   DASH FOR CASH EVENT (during your child’s lunch recess). 

Thursday, Oct. 13th  All pledges & pledge sheet due—TODAY ONLY! 

Friday, Oct. 21st   Final assembly to award prizes 
 

Thank you in advance to all our amazing Cottonwood families.  Our Annual Dash for Cash Fundraiser is always a HUGE success. 

Tuesday, September 27  WVSD Board Meeting—WVHS Library   7:00PM 

Friday, September 30   NO SCHOOL—District staff development day 

Tuesday, October 4   WVSD Board Community Forum—WV Fire Station 7:00PM 

Friday, October 7   DASH for CASH Mileage Club (see all dates below) 

Wednesday, October 12  2 hour LATE START—arrival time is 10:45AM—NO breakfast 

Friday, October 14   NO SCHOOL—District staff development day 

Tuesday, October 18   WVSD Board Community Forum—Harmon Center 7:00PM 

Wednesday, October 19  Picture re-take day (AM only) 

Thursday, October 27   PTSA general meeting—CW Library   7:00PM 

MACIANOA000guer

WVD208 Seeks Community Input 
 

The WVSD208 Board of Directors will hold two community meetings to gather feedback from the West Valley community on unused 
proceeds of its 2019 bond.  The first meeting is October 4th at 7:00PM at the WV Fire Station, and the second will be held October 
18th at 7:00PM at the Harmon Center. 
 

In 2019, taxpayers funded bonds to replace Apple Valley and Summitview Elementary schools. With strategic use of resources, 
WVSD208 completed the projects ahead of schedule with approximately $19 million in funds remaining.  
 

The Board would like community feedback to inform its decision as it evaluates reinvestment and defeasance. 

Thursday 
 October 27th  

7:00 PM / Library 
Wednesday, October 19th 
This will only be in the morning. 


